
Letter From the COO - April 1, 2018 
Dear Smart Service Employees and Customers: 

Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. Woof 
woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. Woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof. 

Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. Woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof. Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. 

Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. Woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof. Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. 

Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof woof. Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof. Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof. Woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. Woof woof woof woof 
woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof woof. 

Sincerely,  

 

Stella Stringfield 

Smart Service Chief Operating Officer 

 


